
  cage 5438 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  cage 5438 # phulake {foo-lak-ay'}; from 5442; a guarding or
(concretely, guard), the act, the person; figuratively, the
place, the condition, or (specifically) the time (as a division
of day or night), literally or figuratively: -- {cage}, hold,
(im-)prison(-ment), ward, watch.[ql

  hold 5438 # phulake {foo-lak-ay'}; from 5442; a guarding or
(concretely, guard), the act, the person; figuratively, the
place, the condition, or (specifically) the time (as a division
of day or night), literally or figuratively: -- cage, {hold},
(im-)prison(-ment), ward, watch.[ql

  im-)prison 5438 # phulake {foo-lak-ay'}; from 5442; a guarding
or (concretely, guard), the act, the person; figuratively, the
place, the condition, or (specifically) the time (as a division
of day or night), literally or figuratively: -- cage, hold, ({im-
)prison}(-ment), ward, watch.[ql

  treasury 1049 # gazophulakion {gad-zof-oo-lak'-ee-on}; from
1047 and 5438; a treasure-house, i.e. a court in the temple for
the collection-boxes: -- {treasury}.[ql

  ward 5438 # phulake {foo-lak-ay'}; from 5442; a guarding or
(concretely, guard), the act, the person; figuratively, the
place, the condition, or (specifically) the time (as a division
of day or night), literally or figuratively: -- cage, hold, (im-
)prison(-ment), {ward}, watch.[ql

  watch 5438 # phulake {foo-lak-ay'}; from 5442; a guarding or
(concretely, guard), the act, the person; figuratively, the
place, the condition, or (specifically) the time (as a division
of day or night), literally or figuratively: -- cage, hold, (im-
)prison(-ment), ward, {watch}.[ql
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